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I oppose this bill. Please do not allow OHA any additional power or leeway in the 

declaration or handling of state health “emergencies”. The overreach of power by 

both non elected and elected officials over the last two years should serve as an 

urgent reminder that the people of Oregon deserve to be consulted and heard. 

Forfeiting more control to OHA on decisions that affect the personal lives or health 

decisions of Oregonians or their families should be whole heartedly avoided.  


